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A huge thank you to Mrs Burton, Mrs Mountjoy, Mrs Widera and Mrs 

Chorley for supporting us with our school trip and the visit to the church for 

Harvest Festival. I hope you enjoyed our lovely poem which we are looking 

forward to performing at the MacMillan coffee morning… we look forward to 

seeing you there. 
 

Our Learning This Week… 

 
On Tuesday, we had the pleasure of visiting Wickwar church to celebrate our Harvest festival. 

Packed with thoughtful poems, exciting songs and even a spot of French, the children and adult 

helpers alike enjoyed our gathering for Harvest. 

In the afternoon, the children role-played various scenarios focusing on conflict resolution. We are 

learning from each other about how to be a good friend.  

 

              
The children observed the conflicts, explained what caused the problem and how to resolve it 

with appropriate ‘good friend’ behaviours. 

 

On Wednesday, the children were bursting at the seams, for today was the day we were heading 

to The Bristol Museum! Ready with packed lunches and an excited smile, we set off and spent the 

whole day investigating the layout of a museum and how they display artefacts in the hopes it 

would support us with our own museum, later this year. 

 

         
 

After venturing around the displays, we then studied artefacts within our Stone Age – Iron Age 

workshop. The staff of Bristol Museum were impressed with our thoughtful questions and our 

excellent behaviour… well done Crystal Class!  

 


